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fir. Brian Tolley
Directorate of Research, Science & Education
Commission of the European Communities
Rue De La Loi 200
1409 Brussels, Belgium

Dear Mr. Tolley:

Enclosed is a copy of the paper on emergency preparedness that I mentioned
to you.

It will be published in the symposium proceedings of the Institute of
Electrical and Electronic Engineers, held in San Francisco, October 17-19, 1979.
You may find it of interest.

Also enclosed is a copy of NUREG-0553, which I'm sure you will find of great
interest.

Best personal regards.

Sincerely,

.

Harold E. Collins
Assistant Director

for Emergency Preparedness
Office of State Programs

Enclosures as stated.
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